
 

 

Homeschool Day FAQ 
 

• Who can participate? Any homeschool aged children in K-12 are 
welcome to join us. The cost is $1 per student. Younger siblings 
are welcome to join for the day but will not be charged.  

• When is it? Homeschool day will take place Friday, November 3, 
2023. 10:00am -1:00pm.  

• What about lunch? Visitors are welcome to bring a packed lunch 
and enjoy it in the picnic area. We recommend bringing a blanket, 
etc. due to the limited amount of picnic tables.  

• Where do we park? Parking will be in the field to the right of the 
gate near our visitor center.  

• What activities will be available? There will be all sorts of 18th 
century demonstrations that are not usually offered during field 
trips. Activities will include, Alston House tours, musket firings, 
historic foodways, textile production, and even an artillery 
demonstration! 

• Are pictures allowed? Yes, but please be respectful of other 
visitors in the area.  

• How do we register? Register by emailing our Education 
Coordinator at marisa.balatico@dncr.nc.gov 
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